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Teachers believe that every student should receive the 
attention, time and support they need for their education.

This isn’t always the case, and we are calling on the government 
to improve the working conditions in kindergartens, which affect 
children’s learning conditions.

This means:
•	 Additional sick leave
•	 Pay recognition for head and senior teachers
•	 Pay recognition for kaiako Māori
•	 The removal of the reliever pay cap
•	 Lower teacher to child ratios

On Thursday 16 March, we are taking strike action to press the 
government to improve conditions for kindergartens. We invite you  
to join us and be a part of the call for change. Your voice is powerful.

Teachers from: 

Will be gathering at:

Poipoia te kākano kia puawai 
	 Nurture the seed and it will blossom


	Text Field 8: Add meeting time and date here
	Text Field 7: Add kindergarten name here


